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Dear Families, 

I hope you are enjoying your half term – isn’t the weather beautiful! 

I have had lots of questions about the extended opening plan after the half term, I realise it is a very worrying time for 
you and I will do my very best to support you. If you have not already done so please email the school if your child is in 
Y6,Y1, Reception or Nursery or if you are a Key Worker and require a place. Thank you to those of you who have 
already been in touch and for the many kind messages. 

 

 

 

This Sunday is a special celebration – it is Pentecost Sunday! This holy day,  which is celebrated fifty days after Easter 
Sunday, commemorates the descent of the Holy Spirit upon the Apostles and other followers of Jesus Christ while they 
were in Jerusalem celebrating the Feast of Weeks, as described in the Acts of the Apostles (Acts 2:1–31). Pentecost 
Sunday is regarded as the birthday of the Christian church so what better reason to celebrate with a party and some 
prayers! 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the rest of half term staying safe with your loved ones, 

 

With love and best wishes, 

Miss D Ridyard - Headteacher 
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